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N E W S     R E L E A S E  
 
December 4, 2015 – For Immediate Release 
 
E. 22nd St. and E. 24th St. Closing Monday, Dec. 7 for  
Bee Branch Construction 
 
DUBUQUE, Iowa – Due to utility work related to the Upper Bee Branch Creek Restoration Project, E. 
22nd St. between Prince St. and Kniest St. and E. 24th St. between Elm St. and Washington St. will 
close at 10 a.m. Monday, Dec. 7. The E. 22nd St. closure includes the intersection of E. 22nd. St., Elm 
St., and Kniest St. The closures are expected to be in place until 5 p.m. Friday, Dec. 11.  
 
Rhomberg Ave., which has been closed since September 28 for bridge construction, will also be 
closed at this time. Motorists should follow the posted detour routes. A map of the area is enclosed. 
 
During the Dec. 7 through Dec. 11 road closures, The Jule will be using a temporary bus stop for the 
Pink – Point/Mystique and Red-Linwood routes. The temporary bus stop will be located at the corner 
of Garfield Ave. and Johnson St.  
 
The Pink – Point/Mystique route will travel on E. 20th St. to Garfield Ave. to Windsor Ave. to Rhomberg 
Ave. and then continue using its regular route.  
 
The Red – Linwood route will travel on E. 20th St. to Garfield Ave. to Windsor Ave. and then continue 
using its regular route. On its way back to the Intermodal Transportation Center, the Red – Linwood 
route will continue on Windsor Ave. to Garfield Ave. to E. 20th St. and then proceed using its regular 
route along Jackson St. 
 
The Red – Linwood bus stop closures include:  
(Please note the first street is where the stop is located and the second street is the cross street.) 

• Northbound: White St. and E. 20th St.  
• Southbound: Jackson St. and E. 22nd St. 
• Eastbound: E. 22nd St. and Jackson St. 
• Westbound: E. 22nd St. and Washington St. and E. 22nd St. and Windsor Ave. 

 
For questions or for more information regarding The Jule bus stop closures and temporary bus stop, 
call (563) 589-4196. For information regarding the road closures and the Bee Branch Watershed 
Flood Mitigation Project, call (563) 690-6068. 
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